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In the presentation, Vincent Cote will be sharing his experience as a recipient of 

the Chinook Research Award working as a web developer on an educational card 

game (Programming Wars) for the Summer of 2017.  

During his work term, Vincent was exposed to many software development 

concepts and tools including HTML, CSS, Javascript, and GitHub.  

The presentation will showcase the challenges and rewards associated with a 

beginner learning new concepts to produce a working web application. 

OPEN TO ALL INTERESTED PARTIES 

To learn about and apply for a Chinook Research Award: 

http://www.uleth.ca/research/chinook-summer-research-awards 
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